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February 11, 2020 
Town Hall, 23 Main St. 
Enfield, New Hampshire 

 
 
Board of Selectmen:  John W. Kluge, Katherine D.P. Stewart, Meredith C. Smith  
 
Administrative Staff:  Ryan Aylesworth, Town Manager; Alisa Bonnette, Assistant Town Manager 
 
 
 
Mr. Kluge called the meeting to order at 2:14 PM 
 
The purpose of this meeting is for the Selectmen to vote their recommendation on Article 15 with the 
budget approved by the Budget Committee following the February 5, 2020 budget hearing. 
 
Article 15, as amended, reads: “To see if the Town will vote to raise and appropriate the Budget 
Committee recommended sum of $6,936,460 for general municipal operations.  This article does not 
include appropriations contained in special or individual articles addressed separately.” 
 
This budget figure represents the restoration of $4,500 to the previously proposed budget. 
 
Mr. Kluge moved to recommend Article 15 as amended, Ms. Stewart seconded, vote unanimous in favor 
of the motion (3-0). 
 
Mr. Kluge moved to adjourn at 2:17 PM, Ms. Stewart seconded, vote unanimous in favor of the motion. 
Meeting adjourned.  
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